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12/01/2024  15:14:362023/3756/P COMMNT Peter Hyams We live in the adjoining property. We are not happy with the steel plates positioned at the front of no 14. No 

other properties locally have these plates on the front, rather they appear at the side which is where these 

plates were originally to be positioned.  This would have been more in keeping with the local conservation 

approach.  We also worry that it makes the structure, which is attached to ours, look as if it were unstable and 

by implication, ours also (which is not the case).
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